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NOTICE 

 

HYDRANT FLUSHING 

 

TOWN OF SPENCER 

 

 

 

 

The Town of Spencer Water Department will be flushing fire hydrants throughout the  

 

western part of the distribution system starting April 29th thru May 17th, 2024.  

 

Flushing removes sediment from the water mains to help maintain water quality. When  

 

the Water Department staff is in the immediate area, residents could experience loss of  

 

pressure and short periods of rusty water. We are sorry for any inconvenience this may  

 

cause. A daily list of the flushing locations will be posted on the Spencer town website  

 

www.spencerma.gov each day by 8:00AM (click on Departments, then click Water  

 

Department, then click Hydrant Flushing 2024). If you have any concerns, please feel  

 

free to contact the Spencer Water Department office at 508-885-7525. Thank you. 

 

http://www.spencerma.gov/

